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Comments: Dear Wendy,I understand you are the person that I should voice my concerns about the Newark

Project.I would like to ask you to reconsider giving the Newark Project categorical exclusion. It isn't a small or a

short term project. It will require road clearing and and other disturbances that should include cultural resource

and environmental surveys as well and a long term impact plan.Please give this project the evaluation time and

research it deserves. The effects of this project could be long term for the residents and environment.Thank

you.Camille Riner


